
On Saturday, March 29, 2025, the citizens of St. Tammany will make an 
important decision about the future of our community.
This election is about ensuring that St. Tammany continues to thrive by ensuring funding 
for public safety and infrastructure projects that improve the quality of life for all residents. 
The decisions we make today will impact generations to come.

Our neighbors have spoken, and we heard them – they pay enough taxes. 
We have developed a plan to protect our quality of life with the tax dollars we currently 
receive and are committed to being responsible stewards of your tax dollars. This plan is 
about making the most of the funds we already have and ensuring that we use those 
dollars efficiently and effectively. 

This is NOT A NEW TAX or a tax increase, but an attempt to restructure our 
current tax system so that we can live within our means.
We are not asking for more money from taxpayers. Instead, we are seeking to restructure 
how we spend the revenue from the current $0.02 cent sales tax so that we can prioritize 
the most pressing needs in our parish. Parish government is legally limited in how this 
money can currently be spent. The parish is asking that they be allowed to spend money 
on critical needs that affect all residents like public safety and drainage..

With restructuring and extending for 25 years, we can accomplish two critical 
tasks: continuing to fund record infrastructure investments and funding our 
public safety agencies.
The plan provides a stable, long-term solution for two of the most critical areas: 
infrastructure and public safety. By locking in this plan for the next 25 years, we are 
ensuring that St. Tammany’s infrastructure—roads, bridges, and public spaces—are 
maintained and improved. We’re also ensuring that our public safety agencies continue 
to receive the funding they need to keep our community safe. 

We have a tax structure problem, and this is the first step to fixing that.
This rededication is not about asking for more money but correcting a long-term fiscal 
structure that hasn’t kept pace with our community's growing demands. Voters can be 
confident that they will not be asked to pay more in taxes but will instead see more 
efficient and effective use of the funds already in place.

Sales Tax District 3
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Early Voting is March 15-22, 2025 (closed Sunday)


